
 

 

Grandparents Afternoon Feedback 

June 2019 

On Friday 28th June, the children in Reception held an afternoon tea party for their 

wonderful grandparents. Each child made their own dicky bow, made menu’s and took 

orders from their grandparents. The weather was glorious, which added to making it an 

afternoon to remember! 

What did you like about the session? 
 
We loved seeing all the happy children.  

It was perfect. 

Seeing the children enjoy it and interact with the adults on a glorious summers 

day! 

It was lovely to see the children helping and very important that we could 

remember grandparents who have died.  

The waiters and waitresses were outstanding! 

It was great the way the children did everything and got so much out of looking 

after us for a change! 

We were very well looked after by all the children. 

We love this school and what all of the staff do for the children!  

What a lovely surprise! Thank you so much!  

The children were so enthusiastic!  

There was a great community spirit! 

 

 

What could we do to improve? 
 
Have them more often! 
 

 

 


